Do you wish to video your wedding service?

The PRS for Music Limited Manufacture Licence grants permission to legally use any music in your own CDs, DVDs or videos.   If you are intending to play music on CDs during your wedding service AND	 you are intending to video the service, whether privately or using the services of a professional videographer, then you will need to obtain this licence.   This is a legal requirement.

This licence can be obtained on application to www.prsformusic.com - the cost varies according to the length of the video and the no. of copies to be made.   Full details can be found on the website.

Please note that St John’s Church does NOT hold this licence.   If you wish to play CDs during your wedding service and make a video of the service, then you will need to let Father James see your Limited Manufacture Licence before he can agree to this.

Please note that the above only applies if you are playing music on CDs.   If you are having only live music during your wedding service and wish to have a video made, then you do not need to obtain a Limited Manufacture Licence.
